Huizhou OJD Technology Co., Ltd

Date: August 23, 2024

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Division

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

USA

Attn: Huaixiang Pan

Subject: Authorization of Change in Identification

Reference FCC ID: 2BCVO-TP-C75

Dear Sir/Madam,
This letter grants authorization for representatives of “Guangdong Pisen Electronics

Co., Ltd.” to apply to the FCC for a change in identification as specified under CFR
Title 47 2.933(b) of the FCC rules.

This authorization applies to “Huizhou OJD Technology Co., Ltd”
with “3 in 1 Wireless Charger "and FCC ID “2A9NX-OJD-105".

We are aware that “Guangdong Pisen Electronics Co., Ltd.” intends to market the
above referenced product under their own FCC ID.

Sincerely,

( Signature) Hm“ang PO\VI

Title: Manager

(Applicant Company) :Huizhou OJD Technology Co., Ltd

(Applicant Address): 7F, Building 20, Zoina Hi-tech Industrial Park,No.6 Xinhua
Avenue, Chenjiang Street, Zhongkai High-tech Zone, Huizhou city, Guangdong
Province,China

(New Applicant phone) :86-17722490280

(New Applicant Email) :support@szojd.com



